Sheffield Cultural Council Meeting Monday March 25, 2021 Zoom meeting

Present: Marcia Brolli, Gillian Hettinger, Brece Honeycutt, Mary Ellen O'Brien, Paul O'Brien, Amy Rudnick, Hilary Russell, Hester Velmans, and Abby Webster.

The Council convened at 9:30 AM to discuss our response a reconsideration letter from the Rites of Passage. It was decided that Amy, with suggestions from Hilary, would draft a response explaining that the reconsideration letter had come well after the 15-day deadline for such letters and that in the meantime, according to the Mass Cultural Council's rules, we had distributed all of our grant funds. The letter would end by encouraging the applicant to apply for support in the future.

The council adjourned at 10:05

Respectfully submitted,

Hilary Russell